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School Canteen 

 
Online ordering 

 

 
Booking Form 

 

P & C Uniform Shop 
 

 
Order here 

 

 
3-6 equipment 

 
Thank you to all the families who responded to 
the Tell Them From Me (TTFM) parent survey. 
We really appreciate the time you take in 
providing feedback to the school. Staff analyse 
the data, and this is used to reflect on the 
progress we have made so far and areas for 
further development. Information for the TTFM 
student survey for grades 4-6 was sent home 
earlier in the week. These will start next week.  
 
Kindergarten transition is starting! Notes are 
being sent home to families. Transition will be a 
combination of zoom meetings with fun activities 
and visits to the school. We have a very exciting 
treasure hunt organised! We are so excited to 
meet all our new Kindergarten students!   
 
Have an amazing weekend!  
 
Kind Regards 
Lorelle O’Brien 
R/Principal 

 
 

                         Principal Report – Mrs Lorelle O’Brien 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have had some wonderful upgrades to our 
play equipment areas. I have included some 
photos for you to see. The 3-6 equipment now 
has a cola, a sandpit and retainer wall to hold 
the soft fall. We have also installed a new 
sandpit and decking for the kindergarten 
playground. We hope this brings many years 
of enjoyment for our students.  

 

 
Kindergarten playground 

 

 
3-6 equipment 

 

mailto:forster-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.quickcliq.com.au/
http://www.activeoosh.com.au/
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THIS WEEK’S 

POSITIVE 
BEHAVIOUR 
FOR  
LEARNING  
LESSON 
(PBL) 

 

 
 

Respect We remind ourselves and each other to always meet our three core 
Safety values of safety, respect and personal best every day. If we do the right 
Personal Best things, we may get rewarded with Class Dojos or Hadley awards. 

 

 

Learning Intentions: All students will be able to engage positively, in a number of experiences 
over two weeks and discuss with others our strengths, which we all have and what awesome, 
wonderful things surround us daily. 
 

Why is it important: Students need opportunities to experience wonder as a particularly 
special form of being able to engage respectfully with others and feel positive about 
themselves. 
 

Specific skills to be taught:  Respect  Safety  Personal Best 
School Rules for each value – see posters in each classroom. 
 

Success Criteria: Looks like/Sounds like:  

• Care for yourself and others 

• Be respectful, at all times 

• Be safe 

• Do your best and celebrate your achievements 

• Participate in a positive way 

• Be polite 

• Look after our environment and be grateful. 

•  

Term 4 Week 4 - Our focus for the coming week’s PBL lesson: 

Being Positive about Yourself and Being Kind To Other 
 

 

 

 

 
Bush 
Wind is blowing hard 
My hair whips me in the face 
Debris everywhere.  
By Gracie May 5/1 
 

Alpacas 
Long neck, furry pets, 
Prancing in the nice breezes, 
So soft and cozy. 
By Yasmin 5/1 
 

Untitled 
Blossoms flitter down 
Blowing the way the wind 
blows 
Burst of bright color 
By Lilly 5/1 
 

Forster 
Beautiful beaches 
It is a wonderful place 
Wonderful surfing 
 

By Levi 5/1  

Australia will celebrate and thank the 

teaching profession on World Teachers’ 

Day on Friday 29 October 2021.   

 

Teachers (with support from parents and 

carers) have ensured education continues 

across the country this year, despite 

major challenges. It’s reinforced the 

significant role teachers play in the lives of 

children and students, their families, and 

communities. 
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School Visitor Check-in 
A single School Visitor Check-in system for every school across the state is 
coming from 18 October! 

The Department of Education has partnered with Service NSW to provide a 
streamlined, digital school sign-in system for visitors and contractors at every 
NSW government school.  

Benefits of the new system include: 

• Accelerating your check-ins to as fast as 20 seconds!   

• Giving every school greater access to streamlined NSW Government 
services.  

• Linked to NSW Health’s COVID-19 contact tracing ensuring every school 
is compliant with the NSW COVID-19 mandate.External link 

 

Year 1 and 2 – Mrs Sparks 
Year 5 and 6 - Mrs Mutch (Rel) 

Who can use School Visitor check-in 

• Visitors such as parents and 
carers, contractors, service 
providers and volunteers. 

Students or visitors under the age of 18 
are not required to use School Visitor 
Check-in. 

School Visitor Check-in will be ready 
from 18 October at all NSW Government 
schools. 

 

mailto:forster-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.nsw.gov.au/media-releases/covid-check-mandate-expanded
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6-10 have been amazing readers throughout the home learning 
period. Students were awarded certificates for completing the 
Premier's Reading Challenge and received Hadley wrist bands for 
Book Week. Each class decorated their classroom door inspired by 
a book. 6-10 chose the book 'Wonder' and were the lucky Stage 3 
award recipients of our schools new Hadley wrist bands. 

 

Wall of Awesome 

Week 3s PBL was all about engaging 

positively in the classroom. Students 

worked hard to create a wall of awesome 

where they can celebrate each other’s 

wonderful work.  

4/4 Turtles love their wall and can’t wait to 

fill it over the coming weeks!  
 

 

  

From the Library... 
It's that time again to do our library stocktake. Students are 
encouraged to return any library books during this time, either to 
their classroom teacher or to the library, as this makes the 
stocktake easier to do.  
 

We plan to send out overdue notices after the stocktake, so this is 
the time to return your books! Check under your bed, in your 
bookshelf... even your library bag! 
 

If borrowed books are damaged beyond repair, we suggest 
replacing the damaged book with a copy of the same book. We all 
share our library resources, and there is often another student 
waiting to read books which are borrowed. Replacing the book 
reduces the time it takes to put it back on the shelf, which makes 
everyone happy.  
 

As you can see in the picture, it is a lot more fun to have new books 
in our library, rather than replacing older ones. Even Marty the 
Monkey approves! 
 

Jodie Lednor Teacher Librarian  
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